






Room hire available at centreSuccess at Summer Plant Sales

Looking to the future...

Thank you for being a Friend of Castlebank Park - your support is invaluable! Also thanks to our dedicated team 
of volunteers, without whom the transformation of the park would not be possible. 

Keep up to date with what’s going on at Castlebank Park on our social media channels:
www.facebook.com/CastlebankPark | www.facebook.com/LanarkCDT

www.twitter.com/LanarkTrust | www.instagram.com/lanarkcomdevtrust

www.lanarktrust.co.uk | info@lanarktrust.co.uk | 01555 728 329
Castlebank Horticultural Centre, St Patrick’s Road, Lanark, ML11 9EG

Lanark Community Development Trust is a Registered Scottish Charity SC040584

The Classroom at Castlebank is available for socially 
distanced activities, Monday - Sunday, evening and 
weekends. Proceeds from the hire of the centre are 
returned to the Development Trust to continue the 
project of rejuvenating and maintaining the gardens of 
Castlebank Park for the local community to enjoy, with the 
help of a team of dedicated volunteers. Prices from £10 
per hour. Free WiFi, Free Parking, Kitchen facilities and 
more. For more information or to book, please email 
info@lanarktrust.co.uk.

“We might think we are nurturing a garden, but really it’s nurturing us”
Jenny Uglow

All being well, we will continue our Tuesday & Thursday volunteer sessions into the 
autumn and winter. We will also hope to start welcoming more groups back to the 
centre to work with Stuart, the Educational Gardener. The Classroom will continue 
to be available to hire by businesses and community groups. Over the autumn 
school holidays, we’ll hope to run our Family Gardening and Nature Club sessions 
at the centre.  As we move into December, the gardens and our team will take a 
well-earned break ready to kick start the new year. Here’s hoping for a brighter and 
better 2021!

As lockdown eased over the summer, we were able to 
hold two Plant Sale days at the Horticultural Centre. 
Many thanks to all of those who visited and purchased 
plants, this has been a fantastic contribution to the 
centre’s 2020 fundraising activity. 

We had a wide range of homegrown plants for sale 
including a range of perennials and native trees. 

We hope to be able to run more Plant Sale days from the 
spring of 2021 onwards. Stay tuned!


